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From the Head Teacher  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It was good to welcome everyone back to 
school this week following the half term 
break. I am sure many of our children enjoyed 
the break and Halloween.  
 
This week we are celebrating Diwali– the   
festival of Light– Our children dressed up to 
celebrate and we had some amazing outfits 
and activities throughout the day. 
 
The children have settled back into school life 
quickly and to kick off learning there have 
been WOW days– ask your child about what       
happened in their class. Retelling the event to 
you will help to embed it in their learning. 
 
Remember, remember the 5th of November… 
It is bonfire night so please all keep safe and 
enjoy the celebrations. We have included 
some helpful hints and tips about safety in the 
newsletter. 
 
 

 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N: Sofia 1F: Luqman 

2W:  Luca 2M: Sahar 

3L: Sunmeet 3G:  Zackariya 

4B: Nathan 4C: Eric 

5A: Alberto 5B:  Ubaidur 

6S: Abdul 6: Kasim 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained 
School Star status for 

 Making the Most Effort to Improve in 
Times Tables Rock Stars/Maths 

Poster Competition 
 
Congratulations to the winner of Mr Mohamed’s poster competition. Pupils were asked to 
create a poster on the theme of “Mental Health and Homelessness”. We have Three lucky 
winners and from the quality of their work it seems we have potential graphic artists  for 
the future. Well Done to all of you.! 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 
Christmas Holiday begins on 
Saturday 18th December 
2021 and ends on     Monday 
3rd January 2022. 
 
Children return to school on 
Tuesday 4th January 2022. 
 
Spring half term  holiday 
begins 19th February 2022 
and ends 27th February. 
Children return to school on 
Monday 28th February 2022 

Attendance Race 
 

The attendance Race winners for 
Autumn term 1 are...  
 
1st place: Mrs Harris’s  Year 6 
class   
 
2nd place Mr Lillicrapp’s  Year 3 
class  
 
3rd place Miss Walford’s  Year 2 
class 
 
Well done to you all! 
 
Look out for next weeks newslet-
ter to see which class has jumped 
into the lead in the new attend-
ance race for Autumn 2 term. 
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If you     
require this    
newsletter 

in  
LARGE 
PRINT    

                                                                   
please send 
a note into 
school with 
your child. 
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